TWYFORD ST MARY'S C of E PRIMARY SCHOOL

Ash Class Weekly Newsletter

Week beginning: 14/07/25





Dear Parents/Carers,

Hope you all enjoyed the summer fayre and colour run on Friday and have had a lovely weekend. The children had a great time in their transition morning too! It's the last full week before we break up for the holidays and all the children are looking forward to the holidays it seems.

This week Bug Club books are to be returned and there won't be any bug club books coming home as we collect all the books back for the summer.

Wednesday 16th Book Look - Come and see all the lovely work your child has done in all their school books this academic year!

Classrooms will be open from 3.40pm - 4.15pm to look through your child's books. Please bring a carrier bag with you, as some books will be going home with you too!

Phonics bug club reading books will be changed each week on a **Monday**. The Year R's now visit the library on a **Friday** for a reading for pleasure book. Year 1's visits the library on a **Wednesday**. Please make sure books are in book bags to be exchanged. Thank you.

Have a good week!!

Miss Sotinwa

Year R Sounds of the week:

New Sounds

Recapping our learnt sounds.

New Tricky Words

Recapping our learnt tricky words.

We will be recognising initial sounds in common words.

Year 1 Spellings of the week:

K kr

pink

shink

skin

Kick

basket

bank

mask

tank

honk

kit

What you can do at home.





See website for:

- · Half term curriculum learning grid
- · Phonics phase 2 and 3 sound mats
- · Year R and 1 common exception words